
Submitter: William  Howell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development, Small 
Business, and Trade 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2527 

Hello Committee Members, 

The Union County Fairgrounds need to have proper water and sewage services. This 

is not only for the purpose of holding the annual fair, it is needed also if there were to 

be a local emergency where people needed to be sheltered for a period of time. 

Without good water and sewage services this is nearly impossible in an emergency 

situation. I might add for sanitation purposes during the fair convenience to the public 

would be greatly enhanced. Thank you for your time and please pass this bill on for 

approval. 

William Howell 

La Grande 


